
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
August 19, 2015 
Contact:  Mayor Lisa Baldelli-Hunt 
  401-767-9205 
 

SEE A MOVIE UNDER THE STARS! 
 

Woonsocket, RI:  Mayor Baldelli-Hunt invites city residents to Cold Spring Park on 
Friday, August 21st for the return of “Movies in the Park”, hosted by Woonsocket Parks 
and Recreation.  Mayor Baldelli-Hunt stated “Movies in the Park is truly a fun filled night 
for the whole family that takes place in one of our many beautiful parks.” 
 
At dusk, “Movies in the Park” will feature “Despicable Me”, a story about a criminal 
mastermind who uses a trio of orphan girls as pawns for a grand scheme, only to find 
their love profoundly changing him for the better. 
 
Cold Spring Park is located off of Harris Avenue or Cold Spring Place.  Residents should 
bring their own blankets and chairs if desired as no seating will be provided.   
 
Mayor Baldelli-Hunt concluded, “Watching a movie under the stars is fun for children 
and adults of all ages, and I look forward to seeing the smiles on the faces of our 
residents that this movie will surely provide.” 
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